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     December 2020 
 
 

 
Just a note to say MERRY CHRISTMAS to you all! 
 
We are thankful for your continued support of our association and are very 
much looking forward to a successful 2021 season. 
 
Enjoy your holiday time with family and friends and we will be ready to see 
you at the district ropings in January! 
  

 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


